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Important Update:  Your well-being continues to be our mission. 
 
 
March 14, 2020 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
We wanted to reach out to make you aware of what we are doing regarding the current coronavirus 
situation to ensure your well-being.  We know it’s an unsettling time for everyone and our thoughts are 
with those who have been affected by the outbreak.  Every day brings new developments and you may 
have questions. 
 
We understand that we play a vital role for you, as you may rely on our cannabis products to manage a 
variety of health symptoms and conditions.  In fact, anxiety is one of the most common health concerns 
we are hearing in our stores during this unsettling period of time.  We take our role in ensuring your well-
being very seriously and we will do our best to continue to provide this important service while prioritizing 
the health and safety of our associates, our customers and our community. 
 
We are closely monitoring the situation and following the official guidance and recommendations of the 
CDC, WHO, OSHA and local Boards of Health to help mitigate and slow the spread of the virus and are 
taking additional measures to protect and support everyone who works at or visits our stores: 

• Increasing sanitizing of high-touch surfaces and deep night cleanings in all our stores 
• Enforcing good hygiene of all our associates and directing associates who are feeling unwell to 

not come into work 
• Being flexible and considerate in our sick leave benefits and attendance policy for those who 

might be impacted 
• Training associates to be extra sensitive to interactions, particularly with our customers who are 

immunocompromised or otherwise vulnerable 
• Preparing our stores to respond quickly to any emerging situation 
• Implementing a number of ways that you can obtain our products while minimizing time in our 

stores and ensuring minimal contact with staff and others, such as how we manage lines and wait 
times, and encouraging the use of debit over cash 

• Asking customers who are sick or have symptoms to refrain from coming to our stores 
 
While we are currently maintaining regular operations at our stores, we are navigating the situation 
community by community and store by store.  We will do our best to update you about any changes to 
hours or offerings in the store nearest you, or you can check our social page.  It is our intent to remain 
transparent and will update our website and social media as we learn more. 
 
Please visit surterra.com and follow us on twitter, facebook and instagram for the most up to date 
information. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and let’s work to stay healthy together, 
 
Beau Wrigley 
Chairman & CEO 


